Founding Fathers A Captivating Guide To
Benjamin
Eventually, you will definitely discover a new experience and completion by
spending more cash. yet when? get you assume that you require to acquire those
all needs when having significantly cash? Why dont you try to get something
basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to understand even
more nearly the globe, experience, some places, taking into account history,
amusement, and a lot more?
It is your definitely own times to con reviewing habit. in the course of guides
you could enjoy now is founding fathers a captivating guide to benjamin below.

Benjamin Franklin Kathleen Krull 2013 "Kathleen Krull sheds new light on the
Benjamin Franklin--who considered science his true calling in life, not nation
building--in this perceptive, fair-minded portrait."-Tesla Vs Edison Captivating History 2020-01-25 Two captivating manuscripts in
one book: Nikola Tesla: A Captivating Guide to the Life of a Genius Inventor
Thomas Edison: A Captivating Guide to the Life of a Genius Inventor Who was the
real winner in the war of the currents? What happened to both of them? And what
were their lives like from beginning to end?
Benjamin Franklin's Bastard Sally Cabot 2013-05-07 Benjamin Frankiln’s Bastard
by Sally Cabot is an absorbing and compelling work of literary historical
fiction that brings to life a little-known chapter of the American Revolution —
the story of Benjamin Franklin and his bastard son, and the women who loved
them both. William Franklin, the son of Benjamin and his favorite mistress,
Anne, is raised by Deborah, Benjamin’s wife. A steadfast loyalist, he and his
father cannot reconcile their wildly disparate views, causing a rift in the
bond both thought unbreakable. Fascinating and heartbreaking, Benjamin
Franklin’s Bastard is a gripping tale of family, love, and war, set against one
of America’s most fascinating periods of history.
The True Benjamin Franklin Sydney George Fisher 1898 Decrying the habit of
American biographers to mythologize their subjects, Sydney George Fisher sets
out to write a book about the True Benjamin Franklin. Of Franklin, he says that
the human in him was so interlaced with the divine that the one dragged the
other into light. Fisher s book is a unique biography of Benjamin Franklin,
written by an opinionated man who grew up directly in the wake of Franklin s
influence on American culture.-When We Cease to Understand the World Benjamin Labatut 2021-09-28 One of The
New York Times Book Review’s 10 Best Books of 2021 Shortlisted for the 2021
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International Booker Prize and the 2021 National Book Award for Translated
Literature A fictional examination of the lives of real-life scientists and
thinkers whose discoveries resulted in moral consequences beyond their
imagining. When We Cease to Understand the World is a book about the
complicated links between scientific and mathematical discovery, madness, and
destruction. Fritz Haber, Alexander Grothendieck, Werner Heisenberg, Erwin
Schrödinger—these are some of luminaries into whose troubled lives Benjamín
Labatut thrusts the reader, showing us how they grappled with the most profound
questions of existence. They have strokes of unparalleled genius, alienate
friends and lovers, descend into isolation and insanity. Some of their
discoveries reshape human life for the better; others pave the way to chaos and
unimaginable suffering. The lines are never clear. At a breakneck pace and with
a wealth of disturbing detail, Labatut uses the imaginative resources of
fiction to tell the stories of the scientists and mathematicians who expanded
our notions of the possible.
Alexander Hamilton Richard Sylla 2017-05-12 Meet the founding father who made
America modern. This richly illustrated biography portrays Alexander Hamilton's
fascinating life alongside his key contributions to American history, including
his unsung role as an early abolitionist. Hamilton played a crucial part in the
political, legal, and economic development of the new nation, serving as
Washington's right-hand man during the Revolutionary War, helping establish the
Constitution, writing most of The Federalist Papers, and modernizing America's
fledgling finances, among other notable achievements. This handsome volume
brings the flesh-and-blood man to life and reveals captivating details of his
private life, as well as his infamous demise at the hands of Aaron Burr,
expertly telling Hamilton's incredible story like no other.
The Second Amendment David Barton 2004-02-01 "The second ammendment has become
one of the most controversial parts of the constitution. Read the founders'
words and examine their early laws on this subject. Furthermore, learn of their
proposals made two centuries ago on how to deal with the gun violence that
today shatters communities and causes the loss of life."
Buddhism Djamel Boucly 2021-06 NEW 3RD REVISITED EDITION You are curious about
Buddhism, you are thinking about practicing it. this book is a great starting
place to learn about all of its most basic tenets. As you go through this
introduction, you will be able to look into the most relevant topics about
Buddhism. - Where did Buddhism start? - Who Is the Buddha? -Why is the pratice
fundamental in Buddhism? - Why did the Buddha find a need for this practice? What are the most common Buddhist traditions? - What is the difference between
Theravada, Mahayana, and Vajrayana Buddhism? - How is Buddhism expressed across
the globe? Buddhism puts light onto inequality and injustice. It gives a
purpose to life, while providing a moral code and spiritual guidance to inner
peace, joy and happiness. This book is aimed at people wanting to discover and
learn about Buddhism. It explores the basic principles and tenets of Buddhism,
Buddhist teachings and Buddhist rituals, as well as ways to incorporate
Buddhism into the everyday life. Embark on this beautiful journey now!!!
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EVERYTHING YOU NEED TO KNOW TO PRACTICE BUDDHISM IN YOUR EVERYDAY LIFE READ
FREE WITH KINDLE UNLIMITED To order, click the BUY button and download your
copy right now!
Stealing God's Thunder Philip Dray 2005-12-27 “Dray captures the genius and
ingenuity of Franklin’s scientific thinking and then does something even more
fascinating: He shows how science shaped his diplomacy, politics, and
Enlightenment philosophy.” –Walter Isaacson, author of Benjamin Franklin: An
American Life Today we think of Benjamin Franklin as a founder of American
independence who also dabbled in science. But in Franklin’s day, the era of
Enlightenment, long before he was an eminent statesman, he was famous for his
revolutionary scientific work. Pulitzer Prize finalist Philip Dray uses the
evolution of Franklin’s scientific curiosity and empirical thinking as a
metaphor for America’s struggle to establish its fundamental values. He
recounts how Franklin unlocked one of the greatest natural mysteries of his
day, the seemingly unknowable powers of lightning and electricity. Rich in
historical detail and based on numerous primary sources, Stealing God’s Thunder
is a fascinating original look at one of our most beloved and complex founding
fathers.
The Bellwether Revivals Benjamin Wood 2012-02-02 Bright, bookish Oscar Lowe has
grown to love the quiet routine of his life as a care assistant at a Cambridge
nursing home, until the fateful day when he is lured into King's College chapel
by the otherwordly sound of an organ. There he meets and falls in love with
Iris Bellwether and her privileged, eccentric clique, led by her brother Eden.
A troubled but charismatic music prodigy, Eden convinces his sister and their
friends to participate in a series of disturbing experiments. However, as the
line between genius and madness begins to blur, Oscar fears that danger could
await them all ... 'The Bellwether Revivals renders the cruelties and frailties
of genius with acuity and tenderness, exploring the naive sophistication of
bright young minds, the moral immunity granted to coteries of privilege, and
the true nature of mastery in art. Seductive, resonant, and disquieting,
Benjamin Wood's novel captures strains and cadences, qualities of music that
are rarely rendered except in sound' Eleanor Catton, author ofThe Luminaries,
the winner of the 2013 Man Booker Prize.
Founding Fathers Captivating History 2019-11-03 Explore the Captivating Lives
of the Founding Fathers Eight captivating manuscripts in one book: - Benjamin
Franklin: A Captivating Guide to an American Polymath and a Founding Father of
the United States of America - George Washington: A Captivating Guide to an
American Founding Father Who Served as the First President of the United States
of America - John Adams: A Captivating Guide to an American Founding Father Who
Served as the Second President of the United States of America - Thomas
Jefferson: A Captivating Guide to an American Founding Father Who Was the
Principal Author of the Declaration of Independence and the Third President of
the United States - John Jay: A Captivating Guide to an American Statesman,
Patriot, Diplomat, Governor of New York, the First Chief Justice, and One of
the Founding Fathers of the United States of America - James Madison: A
founding-fathers-a-captivating-guide-to-benjamin
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Captivating Guide to an American Founding Father Who Served as the Fourth
President of the United States of America - Alexander Hamilton: A Captivating
Guide to an American Founding Father Who Wrote the Majority of The Federalist
Papers - James Monroe: A Captivating Guide to the Founding Father Who Served as
the Fifth President of the United States Some of the topics covered in part 1
of this book include: - Young, Earnest, and Foolhardy - Naivet Collides with
Reality - And much, much more Some of the topics covered in part 2 of this book
include: - She Was Horrified - From Tranquility to Turmoil - >And much more In
part 3 of this book, you will: - John Adams: Political Activist - From Counsel
to Patriot - And much, much more Some of the topics covered in part 4 of this
book include: - Young Jefferson Leaps into Adulthood - And much more Some of
the topics covered in part 5 of this book include: - From Tyranny to Freedom Yearning to Be Free - And much, much more Some of the topics covered in part 6
of this book include: - Early Life and Education - James Madison: Prankster and
Protester - And much more Some of the topics covered in part 7 of this book
include: - From Nevis to Boston - From Pen to Sword - And much more Some of the
topics covered in part 8 of this book include: - His Early Years - The
Revolutionary War - Early Political Career and Family Life - And much more So
if you want to learn more about the life of Founding Fathers, scroll up and
click the "add to cart" button
The Great Depression Captivating History 2020-01-03 The stock market crash of
1929 didn't cause the Great Depression by itself, but it is a powerful symbolic
starting point to the greatest economic disaster of the twentieth century. The
stock market reached its lowest point ever and wouldn't rise to its preDepression levels for almost twenty years.
If You Can Keep It Eric Metaxas 2016-06-14 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Eric Metaxas delivers an extraordinary book that is part history and part
rousing call to arms, steeped in a critical analysis of our founding fathers'
original intentions for America. In 1787, when the Constitution was drafted, a
woman asked Ben Franklin what the founders had given the American people. "A
republic," he shot back, "if you can keep it." More than two centuries later,
Metaxas examines what that means and how we are doing on that score. If You Can
Keep It is at once a thrilling review of America's uniqueness—including our
role as a "nation of nations"—and a chilling reminder that America's greatness
cannot continue unless we embrace our own crucial role in living out what the
founders entrusted to us. Metaxas explains that America is not a nation bounded
by ethnic identity or geography, but rather by a radical and unprecedented
idea, based on liberty and freedom for all. He cautions us that it's nearly
past time we reconnect to that idea, or we may lose the very foundation of what
made us exceptional in the first place.
American History Captivating History 2020-02-09 If you want to discover the
captivating history of the United States of America, then keep reading... Eight
captivating manuscripts in one book: The History of the United States: A
Captivating Guide to American History, Including Events Such as the American
Revolution, French and Indian War, Boston Tea Party, Pearl Harbor, and the Gulf
founding-fathers-a-captivating-guide-to-benjamin
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War The American Revolution: A Captivating Guide to the American Revolutionary
War and the United States of America's Struggle for Independence from Great
Britain The Civil War: A Captivating Guide to the American Civil War and Its
Impact on the History of the United States History of Chicago: A Captivating
Guide to the People and Events that Shaped the Windy City's History The Roaring
Twenties: A Captivating Guide to a Period of Dramatic Social and Political
Change, a False Sense of Prosperity, and Its Impact on the Great Depression The
Great Depression: A Captivating Guide to the Worldwide Economic Depression that
Began in the United States, Including the Wall Street Crash, FDR's New deal,
Hitler's Rise and More Pearl Harbor: A Captivating Guide to the Surprise
Military Strike by the Imperial Japanese Navy Air Service that Caused the
United States of America's Formal Entry into World War II The Gulf War: A
Captivating Guide to the United States-Led Persian Gulf War against Iraq for
Their Invasion and Annexation of Kuwait Some of the topics covered in part 1 of
this book include: The People Who Were There First A Time of Exploration And
much, much more! Some of the topics covered in part 2 of this book include:
Colonial America The Seven Years' War and Its Consequences Taxation Without
Representation And much, much more! In part 3 of this book, you will: An Uneasy
Nation The Foundation Cracks And much, much more! Some of the topics covered in
part 4 of this book include: The Chicago Trail of Tears All Roads (and
Railways) Lead to Chicago And much, much more! Some of the topics covered in
part 6 of this book include: Causes of the Great Depression 1918-1929 Herbert
Hoover and the Early Years of the Depression And much, much more! Some of the
topics covered in part 7 of this book include: The Pearl Harbor Naval Base,
Pre-1941 Post-World War I Pearl Harbor And much, much more! Some of the topics
covered in part 8 of this book include: Iraqi-Kuwaiti Relations and the Prelude
to the War Circumstances and Causes of the Gulf Conflic And much, much more! So
if you want to learn more about the captivating history of the United States of
America, scroll up and click the "add to cart" button!
The Duel Captivating History 2020-01-25 Two captivating manuscripts in one
book: Alexander Hamilton: A Captivating Guide to One of the Founding Fathers of
the United States of America Aaron Burr: A Captivating Guide to the Life of
Aaron Burr and the Most Famous Duel in American History
Benjamin Franklin Captivating History 2019-01-15 Explore the Captivating
History of Benjamin Franklin Benjamin Franklin was a Founding Father of America
and had an enormous impact on America as it is today. In addition to that,
there are many little-known facts about the man that is Benjamin Franklin.
Unlike many of the other Founding Fathers, he started out in humble
circumstances. Franklin never finished college because his parents couldn't
afford it. He hated his first job, and when he did get another one, he left
without notice. From a young age, Benjamin Franklin fought for the rights of
America at home and abroad. Yet, he bore the burdens of leadership and never
shirked nor faltered in his mission. His greatest asset was his charm and
friendliness, but he had his detractors as well, and felt the emotional impact
of that. In Benjamin Franklin: A Captivating Guide to an American Polymath and
a Founding Father of the United States of America, you will discover topics
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such as Young, Earnest, and Foolhardy Naiveté Collides with Reality "B.
Franklin, Printer" Philosopher, Inventor, and Public Servant Benjamin Franklin:
England 1757-1762 Benjamin Franklin in London: 1764-1769 Benjamin Franklin in
London: 1769-1775 Home and on to France Benjamin Franklin's Last Years And
much, much more! So if you want to learn more about Benjamin Franklin, scroll
up and click the "add to cart" button!
The Founding Fathers! Jonah Winter 2015-01-06 In this eye-opening look at our
Founding Fathers that is full of fun facts and lively artwork, it seems that
Ben Franklin, Thomas Jefferson, and their cohorts sometimes agreed on
NOTHING…except the thing that mattered most: creating the finest constitution
in world history, for the brand-new United States of America. Tall! Short! A
scientist! A dancer! A farmer! A soldier! The founding fathers had no idea they
would ever be called the "founding Fathers," and furthermore they could not
even agree exactly on what they were founding! Should America declare
independence from Britain? "Yes!" shouted some. "No!" shouted others. "Could
you repeat the question?" shouted the ones who either hadn't been listening or
else were off in France having fun, dancin' the night away. Slave owners,
abolitionists, soldiers, doctors, philosophers, bankers, angry letterwriters—the men we now call America's Founding Fathers were a motley bunch of
characters who fought a lot and made mistakes and just happened to invent a
whole new kind of nation. And now here they are, together again, in an
exclusive engagement!
Trust Hernan Diaz 2022-05-03 ONE OF THE NEW YORK TIMES TOP TEN BOOKS OF 2022
ONE OF THE WASHINGTON POST TOP TEN BOOKS OF 2022 LONGLISTED FOR THE 2022 BOOKER
PRIZE Named one of the BEST BOOKS OF 2022 by The New Yorker, Vogue, Time, NPR,
Oprah Daily, Esquire, BookPage, and more “Buzzy and enthralling …A glorious
novel about empires and erasures, husbands and wives, staggering fortunes and
unspeakable misery…Fun as hell to read.” —Oprah Daily "A genre-bending, timeskipping story about New York City’s elite in the roaring ’20s and Great
Depression."—Vanity Fair “A riveting story of class, capitalism, and greed.”
—Esquire "Captivating."—NPR "Exhilarating.” —New York Times An unparalleled
novel about money, power, intimacy, and perception Even through the roar and
effervescence of the 1920s, everyone in New York has heard of Benjamin and
Helen Rask. He is a legendary Wall Street tycoon; she is the daughter of
eccentric aristocrats. Together, they have risen to the very top of a world of
seemingly endless wealth—all as a decade of excess and speculation draws to an
end. But at what cost have they acquired their immense fortune? This is the
mystery at the center of Bonds, a successful 1937 novel that all of New York
seems to have read. Yet there are other versions of this tale of privilege and
deceit. Hernan Diaz’s TRUST elegantly puts these competing narratives into
conversation with one another—and in tension with the perspective of one woman
bent on disentangling fact from fiction. The result is a novel that spans over
a century and becomes more exhilarating with each new revelation. At once an
immersive story and a brilliant literary puzzle, TRUST engages the reader in a
quest for the truth while confronting the deceptions that often live at the
heart of personal relationships, the reality-warping force of capital, and the
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ease with which power can manipulate facts.
The Wit and Wisdom of the Founding Fathers Paul M. Zall 1998-02-01
Boston Tea Party Hourly History 2021-06-28 Discover the remarkable history of
the Boston Tea Party... On a December night in 1773, in an iconic act of civil
disobedience, American colonists dressed as Native Americans boarded a merchant
ship laden with tea. They tossed the tea into the Boston Harbor in protest of
taxation without representation. Their motivation at the time was not one of a
battle for independence; rather, they sought what they viewed as their
constitutional right to representation in the British Parliament. While not
meant to instigate a revolution, this single protest would eventually lead to
an all-out conflagration with Great Britain and the American Revolutionary War.
This book tells the story of the rising tensions between the American colonies
and Great Britain that would result in what became known as the Boston Tea
Party. It also tells of how this act of defiance ignited the passions of
American patriots and led to the formation of the United States of America.
It's an example of how one moment in time can lead to historical changes that
affect the entire world. Discover a plethora of topics such as Taxation without
Representation The Tea Act of 1773 The Whigs and Their Role in the Protests The
British Response Of Patriots and Patriotism: The Major Players The Road to
Revolution And much more! So if you want a concise and informative book on the
Boston Tea Party, simply scroll up and click the "Buy now" button for instant
access!
A Powerful Mind Adrienne M. Harrison 2015-10-01 His formal schooling abruptly
cut off at age eleven, George Washington saw his boyhood dream of joining the
British army evaporate and recognized that even his aspiration to rise in
colonial Virginian agricultural society would be difficult. Throughout his life
he faced challenges for which he lacked the academic foundations shared by his
more highly educated contemporaries. Yet Washington's legacy is clearly not one
of failure. Breaking new ground in Washington scholarship and American
revolutionary history, Adrienne M. Harrison investigates the first president's
dedicated process of self-directed learning through reading, a facet of his
character and leadership long neglected by historians and biographers. In A
Powerful Mind, Harrison shows that Washington rose to meet these trials through
a committed campaign of highly focused reading, educating himself on exactly
what he needed to do and how best to do it. In contrast to other famous figures
of the revolution--Thomas Jefferson, John Adams, Benjamin Franklin--Washington
did not relish learning for its own sake, viewing self-education instead as a
tool for shaping himself into the person he wanted to be. His two highestprofile and highest-risk endeavors--commander in chief of the Continental Army
and president of the fledgling United States--are a testament to the success of
his strategy.
Benjamin Franklin's Numbers Paul C. Pasles 2008 Few American lives have been as
celebrated--or as closely scrutinized--as that of Benjamin Franklin. Yet until
now Franklin's biographers have downplayed his interest in mathematics, at best
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portraying it as the idle musings of a brilliant and ever-restless mind. In
Benjamin Franklin's Numbers, Paul Pasles reveals a side of the iconic
statesman, scientist, and writer that few Americans know--his mathematical
side. In fact, Franklin indulged in many areas of mathematics, including number
theory, geometry, statistics, and economics. In this generously illustrated
book, Pasles gives us the first mathematical biography of Benjamin Franklin. He
draws upon previously unknown sources to illustrate Franklin's genius for
numbers as never before. Magic squares and circles were a lifelong fascination
of Franklin's. Here, for the first time, Pasles gathers every one of these
marvelous creations together in one place. He explains the mathematics behind
them and Franklin's hugely popular Poor Richard's Almanac, which featured such
things as population estimates and a host of mathematical digressions. Pasles
even includes optional math problems that challenge readers to match wits with
the bespectacled Founding Father himself. Written for a general audience, this
book assumes no technical skills beyond basic arithmetic. Benjamin Franklin's
Numbers is a delightful blend of biography, history, and popular mathematics.
If you think you already know Franklin's story, this entertaining and richly
detailed book will make you think again.
George Washington, Alexander Hamilton, Thomas Jefferson, and Benjamin Franklin
The History Hour 2019-10-08 We keep in our mind for some reason as we grow and
get older that George Washington wore false wooden teeth and that is why you
never see a picture of him smiling. The explanation sounds good when you are a
child, and at that time you can't refute that story. In this version, you will
find things about George Washington that might surprise you and that you did
not know before you read this book. You will find out that he was the type of
man that tried to lay things out in such a way as to make his opponent look bad
or if need be, to bend the truth if necessary. Alexander Hamilton's story seems
like a classic tale from rags to riches, of a poor boy whose hard work and
perseverance allowed him to become one of the greatest historical figures of a
nation. Alexander Hamilton left behind an impressive legacy, in no small part
due to his success in defining the economic and political systems of the United
States. Thomas Jefferson was one of the men who helped to bring the United
States into being, and he shepherded the country through some of the most
dynamic political years in its history. It is very possible that without his
brilliance, the fledgling democracy, the first in the world since the end of
Ancient Greece, may not have survived its first few trials by fire. Benjamin
Franklin was very popular and highly respected in the American colonies,
England and France. Franklin was highly intelligent and a very generous and
compassionate human being, who often woke up early and would ask himself what
good he could accomplish that day. Inside you'll read about George Washington.
What was George's tie to the Stamp Act, Townshend Acts, & the Continental
Congress George Washington. George has doubts he can lead the nation George
Washington. George elected first president - 1789 Alexander Hamilton. A
Commanding Critic and a Man of the Constitution Alexander Hamilton. A Titan of
the Treasury: Reports Thomas Jefferson. Revolution and Nation Building Thomas
Jefferson. Presidency Benjamin Franklin. Near and Far: Family Life with him
Benjamin Franklin. Scientist: A kite, Electricity and Inventions Bits and
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Pieces: Other Pieces of Benjamin Franklin And much more! You will still not
have every answer to every question you might want to know about George
Washington. In some ways, he was an exciting man, deep thinking and quiet,
while in other ways, you will be able to make many comparisons to the way our
government is projected now in the fake news and what the press tells us is
supposed to be factual reporting on our government. Alexander Hamilton's
Federalist Papers continue to be the basis for Constitutional interpretation
and court decisions throughout the nation, and his creation of a national bank
and decision to support a strong federal power over states' power helped lay
the groundwork for what could be considered a national issue over a state
issue. However, his reputation wasn't always so golden. These volumes offer a
fuller picture of the life of Alexander Hamilton and the various factors that
combined to make the life of such a driven, intriguing man. Thomas Jefferson
was a scientist, fascinated by the development of new crops and scientific
agricultural techniques. He was an architect who helped to promote the
popularity of neo-classical and Neo-Palladian architectural forms. He was a
prodigious writer, a linguist who mastered several languages, and a naturalist
who studied birds, wine, natural bridges and soil conditions. Thomas Jefferson
improved many contemporary inventions, adapting them to his needs. This book
will be a focus of all the pieces in his life that helped make him Benjamin
Franklin most people know.
John Jay Captivating History 2019-12-09 John Jay was a master statesman and
strategic diplomat who associated with all the great men of his day in the
mid-18th century. However, his contemporaries said that he was modest and
humble. When he became the first chief justice of America, he established the
groundwork for fairness and neutrality in decision-making.
Founding Gardeners Andrea Wulf 2012-04-03 From the bestselling author of The
Invention of Nature, a fascinating look at the Founding Fathers like none
you've seen before. “Illuminating and engrossing.... The reader relives the
first decades of the Republic ... through the words of the statesmen
themselves.” —The New York Times Book Review For the Founding Fathers,
gardening, agriculture, and botany were elemental passions: a conjoined
interest as deeply ingrained in their characters as the battle for liberty and
a belief in the greatness of their new nation. Founding Gardeners is an
exploration of that obsession, telling the story of the revolutionary
generation from the unique perspective of their lives as gardeners, plant
hobbyists, and farmers. Acclaimed historian Andrea Wulf describes how George
Washington wrote letters to his estate manager even as British warships
gathered off Staten Island; how a tour of English gardens renewed Thomas
Jefferson’s and John Adams’s faith in their fledgling nation; and why James
Madison is the forgotten father of environmentalism. Through these and other
stories, Wulf reveals a fresh, nuanced portrait of the men who created our
nation.
Washington Ron Chernow 2010-10-05 From the author of Alexander Hamilton, the
New York Times bestselling biography that inspired the musical, comes a
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gripping portrait of the first president of the United States. Winner of the
2011 Pulitzer Prize for Biography “Truly magnificent . . . [a] well-researched,
well-written and absolutely definitive biography” —Andrew Roberts, The Wall
Street Journal “Until recently, I’d never believed that there could be such a
thing as a truly gripping biography of George Washington . . . Well, I was
wrong. I can’t recommend it highly enough—as history, as epic, and, not least,
as entertainment.” —Hendrik Hertzberg, The New Yorker Celebrated biographer Ron
Chernow provides a richly nuanced portrait of the father of our nation and the
first president of the United States. With a breadth and depth matched by no
other one volume biography of George Washington, this crisply paced narrative
carries the reader through his adventurous early years, his heroic exploits
with the Continental Army during the Revolutionary War, his presiding over the
Constitutional Convention, and his magnificent performance as America's first
president. In this groundbreaking work, based on massive research, Chernow
shatters forever the stereotype of George Washington as a stolid, unemotional
figure and brings to vivid life a dashing, passionate man of fiery opinions and
many moods. Lin-Manuel Miranda’s smash Broadway musical Hamilton has sparked
new interest in the Revolutionary War and the Founding Fathers. In addition to
Alexander Hamilton, the production also features George Washington, Thomas
Jefferson, James Madison, Aaron Burr, Lafayette, and many more.
Founding Fathers Steven W. Allen 2003 Readers get an interesting glimpse into
the lives of Benjamin Franklin, George Washington, John Adams, Patrick Henry,
Thomas Jefferson, and James Madison.
Rush Stephen Fried 2019-09-03 The monumental life of Benjamin Rush, medical
pioneer and one of our most provocative and unsung Founding Fathers FINALIST
FOR THE GEORGE WASHINGTON BOOK PRIZE • AMERICAN LIBRARY ASSOCIATION NOTABLE
BOOK OF THE YEAR By the time he was thirty, Dr. Benjamin Rush had signed the
Declaration of Independence, edited Common Sense, toured Europe as Benjamin
Franklin’s protégé, and become John Adams’s confidant, and was soon to be
appointed Washington’s surgeon general. And as with the greatest Revolutionary
minds, Rush was only just beginning his role in 1776 in the American
experiment. As the new republic coalesced, he became a visionary writer and
reformer; a medical pioneer whose insights and reforms revolutionized the
treatment of mental illness; an opponent of slavery and prejudice by race,
religion, or gender; an adviser to, and often the physician of, America’s first
leaders; and “the American Hippocrates.” Rush reveals his singular life and
towering legacy, installing him in the pantheon of our wisest and boldest
Founding Fathers. Praise for Rush “Entertaining . . . Benjamin Rush has been
undeservedly forgotten. In medicine . . . [and] as a political thinker, he was
brilliant.”—The New Yorker “Superb . . . reminds us eloquently, abundantly,
what a brilliant, original man Benjamin Rush was, and how his contributions to
. . . the United States continue to bless us all.”—The Philadelphia Inquirer
“Perceptive . . . [a] readable reassessment of Rush’s remarkable career.”—The
Wall Street Journal “An amazing life and a fascinating book.”—CBS This Morning
“Fried makes the case, in this comprehensive and fascinating biography, that
renaissance man Benjamin Rush merits more attention. . . . Fried portrays Rush
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as a complex, flawed person and not just a list of accomplishments; . . . a
testament to the authorial thoroughness and insight that will keep readers
engaged until the last page.”—Publishers Weekly (starred review) “[An]
extraordinary and underappreciated man is reinstated to his rightful place in
the canon of civilizational advancement in Rush. . . . Had I read Fried’s Rush
before the year’s end, it would have crowned my favorite books of 2018 . . .
[a] superb biography.”—Brain Pickings
The Bill of Rights Carol Berkin 2015-05-05 “Narrative, celebratory history at
its purest” (Publishers Weekly)—the real story of how the Bill of Rights came
to be: a vivid account of political strategy, big egos, and the partisan
interests that set the terms of the ongoing contest between the federal
government and the states. Those who argue that the Bill of Rights reflects the
founding fathers’ “original intent” are wrong. The Bill of Rights was actually
a brilliant political act executed by James Madison to preserve the
Constitution, the federal government, and the latter’s authority over the
states. In the skilled hands of award-winning historian Carol Berkin, the story
of the founders’ fight over the Bill of Rights comes alive in a drama full of
partisanship, clashing egos, and cunning manipulation. In 1789, the nation
faced a great divide around a question still unanswered today: should broad
power and authority reside in the federal government or should it reside in
state governments? The Bill of Rights, from protecting religious freedom to the
people’s right to bear arms, was a political ploy first and a matter of
principle second. The truth of how and why Madison came to devise this plan,
the debates it caused in the Congress, and its ultimate success is more
engrossing than any of the myths that shroud our national beginnings. The
debate over the Bill of Rights still continues through many Supreme Court
decisions. By pulling back the curtain on the short-sighted and self-interested
intentions of the founding fathers, Berkin reveals the anxiety many felt that
the new federal government might not survive—and shows that the true “original
intent” of the Bill of Rights was simply to oppose the Antifederalists who
hoped to diminish the government’s powers. This book is “a highly readable
American history lesson that provides a deeper understanding of the Bill of
Rights, the fears that generated it, and the miracle of the amendments” (Kirkus
Reviews).
Alice I Have Been Melanie Benjamin 2010-01-12 BONUS: This edition contains an
Alice I Have Been discussion guide and an excerpt from Melanie Benjamin's The
Autobiography of Mrs. Tom Thumb. Few works of literature are as universally
beloved as Alice’s Adventures in Wonderland. Now, in this spellbinding
historical novel, we meet the young girl whose bright spirit sent her on an
unforgettable trip down the rabbit hole–and the grown woman whose story is no
less enthralling. But oh my dear, I am tired of being Alice in Wonderland. Does
it sound ungrateful? Alice Liddell Hargreaves’s life has been a richly woven
tapestry: As a young woman, wife, mother, and widow, she’s experienced intense
passion, great privilege, and greater tragedy. But as she nears her eightyfirst birthday, she knows that, to the world around her, she is and will always
be only “Alice.” Her life was permanently dog-eared at one fateful moment in
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her tenth year–the golden summer day she urged a grown-up friend to write down
one of his fanciful stories. That story, a wild tale of rabbits, queens, and a
precocious young child, becomes a sensation the world over. Its author, a shy,
stuttering Oxford professor, does more than immortalize Alice–he changes her
life forever. But even he cannot stop time, as much as he might like to. And as
Alice’s childhood slips away, a peacetime of glittering balls and royal
romances gives way to the urgent tide of war. For Alice, the stakes could not
be higher, for she is the mother of three grown sons, soldiers all. Yet even as
she stands to lose everything she treasures, one part of her will always be the
determined, undaunted Alice of the story, who discovered that life beyond the
rabbit hole was an astonishing journey. A love story and a literary mystery,
Alice I Have Been brilliantly blends fact and fiction to capture the passionate
spirit of a woman who was truly worthy of her fictional alter ego, in a world
as captivating as the Wonderland only she could inspire.
The Founders' Fortunes Willard Sterne Randall 2022-02-08 An illuminating
financial history of the Founding Fathers, revealing how their personal
finances shaped the Constitution and the new nation In 1776, upon the signing
of the Declaration of Independence, the Founding Fathers concluded America’s
most consequential document with a curious note, pledging “our lives, our
fortunes and our sacred honor.” Lives and honor did indeed hang in the balance,
yet just what were their fortunes? How much did the Founders stand to gain or
lose through independence? And what lingering consequences did their respective
financial stakes have on liberty, justice, and the fate of the fledgling United
States of America? In this landmark account, historian Willard Sterne Randall
investigates the private financial affairs of the Founders, illuminating like
never before how and why the Revolution came about. The Founders’ Fortunes
uncovers how these leaders waged war, crafted a constitution, and forged a new
nation influenced in part by their own financial interests. In an era where
these very issues have become daily national questions, the result is a
remarkable and insightful new understanding of our nation’s bedrock values.
Me the People Kevin Bleyer 2012-05-29 The United States Constitution promised a
More Perfect Union. It’s a shame no one bothered to write a more perfect
Constitution—one that didn’t trigger more than two centuries of arguments about
what the darn thing actually says. Until now. Perfection is at hand. A new,
improved Constitution is here. And you are holding it. But first, some
historical context: In the eighteenth century, a lawyer named James Madison
gathered his friends in Philadelphia and, over four long months, wrote four
short pages: the Constitution of the United States of America. Not bad. In the
nineteenth century, a president named Abraham Lincoln freed an entire people
from the flaws in that Constitution by signing the Emancipation Proclamation.
Pretty impressive. And in the twentieth century, a doctor at the Bethesda Naval
Hospital delivered a baby—but not just any baby. Because in the twenty-first
century, that baby would become a man, that man would become a patriot, and
that patriot would rescue a country . . . by single-handedly rewriting that
Constitution. Why? We think of our Constitution as the painstakingly designed
blueprint drawn up by, in Thomas Jefferson’s words, an “assembly of demigods”
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who laid the foundation for the sturdiest republic ever created. The truth is,
it was no blueprint at all but an Etch A Sketch, a haphazard series of
blunders, shaken clean and redrawn countless times during a summer of petty
debates, drunken ramblings, and desperate compromise—as much the product of an
“assembly of demigods” as a confederacy of dunces. No wonder George Washington
wished it “had been made more perfect.” No wonder Benjamin Franklin stomached
it only “with all its faults.” The Constitution they wrote is a hot mess. For
starters, it doesn’t mention slavery, or democracy, or even Facebook; it plays
favorites among the states; it has typos, smudges, and misspellings; and its
Preamble, its most famous passage, was written by a man with a peg leg. Which,
if you think about it, gives our Constitution hardly a leg to stand on. [Pause
for laughter.] Now stop laughing. Because you hold in your hands no mere book,
but the most important document of our time. Its creator, Daily Show writer
Kevin Bleyer, paid every price, bore every burden, and saved every receipt in
his quest to assure the salvation of our nation’s founding charter. He flew to
Greece, the birthplace of democracy. He bused to Philly, the home of
independence. He went toe-to-toe (face-to-face) with Scalia. He added nightly
confabs with James Madison to his daily consultations with Jon Stewart. He
tracked down not one but two John Hancocks—to make his version twice as
official. He even read the Constitution of the United States. So prepare
yourselves, fellow patriots, for the most significant literary event of the
twenty-first, twentieth, nineteenth, and latter part of the eighteenth
centuries. Me the People won’t just form a More Perfect Union. It will save
America. Praise for Me the People “I would rather read a constitution written
by Kevin Bleyer than by the sharpest minds in the country.”—Jon Stewart “Bleyer
takes a red pencil to democracy’s most hallowed laundry list. . . . Uproarious
and fascinating.”—Reader’s Digest “I knew James Madison. James Madison was a
friend of mine. Mr. Bleyer, you are no James Madison. But you sure are a heck
of a lot more fun.”—Pulitzer Prize–winning historian Doris Kearns Goodwin,
author of the #1 New York Times bestseller Team of Rivals
Mythology Matt Clayton 2020-03-08 This book includes five captivating
manuscripts: Greek Mythology Egyptian Mythology Norse Mythology Celtic
Mythology Roman Mythology
Thomas Jefferson: The Art of Power Jon Meacham 2013-10-29 NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • The Washington Post •
Entertainment Weekly • The Seattle Times • St. Louis Post-Dispatch • Bloomberg
Businessweek In this magnificent biography, the Pulitzer Prize–winning author
of American Lion and Franklin and Winston brings vividly to life an
extraordinary man and his remarkable times. Thomas Jefferson: The Art of Power
gives us Jefferson the politician and president, a great and complex human
being forever engaged in the wars of his era. Philosophers think; politicians
maneuver. Jefferson’s genius was that he was both and could do both, often
simultaneously. Such is the art of power. Thomas Jefferson hated confrontation,
and yet his understanding of power and of human nature enabled him to move men
and to marshal ideas, to learn from his mistakes, and to prevail. Passionate
about many things—women, his family, books, science, architecture, gardens,
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friends, Monticello, and Paris—Jefferson loved America most, and he strove over
and over again, despite fierce opposition, to realize his vision: the creation,
survival, and success of popular government in America. Jon Meacham lets us see
Jefferson’s world as Jefferson himself saw it, and to appreciate how Jefferson
found the means to endure and win in the face of rife partisan division,
economic uncertainty, and external threat. Drawing on archives in the United
States, England, and France, as well as unpublished Jefferson presidential
papers, Meacham presents Jefferson as the most successful political leader of
the early republic, and perhaps in all of American history. The father of the
ideal of individual liberty, of the Louisiana Purchase, of the Lewis and Clark
expedition, and of the settling of the West, Jefferson recognized that the
genius of humanity—and the genius of the new nation—lay in the possibility of
progress, of discovering the undiscovered and seeking the unknown. From the
writing of the Declaration of Independence to elegant dinners in Paris and in
the President’s House; from political maneuverings in the boardinghouses and
legislative halls of Philadelphia and New York to the infant capital on the
Potomac; from his complicated life at Monticello, his breathtaking house and
plantation in Virginia, to the creation of the University of Virginia,
Jefferson was central to the age. Here too is the personal Jefferson, a man of
appetite, sensuality, and passion. The Jefferson story resonates today not
least because he led his nation through ferocious partisanship and cultural
warfare amid economic change and external threats, and also because he embodies
an eternal drama, the struggle of the leadership of a nation to achieve
greatness in a difficult and confounding world. Praise for Thomas Jefferson:
The Art of Power “This is probably the best single-volume biography of
Jefferson ever written.”—Gordon S. Wood “A big, grand, absorbing exploration of
not just Jefferson and his role in history but also Jefferson the man,
humanized as never before.”—Entertainment Weekly “[Meacham] captures who
Jefferson was, not just as a statesman but as a man. . . . By the end of the
book . . . the reader is likely to feel as if he is losing a dear friend. . . .
[An] absorbing tale.”—The Christian Science Monitor “This terrific book allows
us to see the political genius of Thomas Jefferson better than we have ever
seen it before. In these endlessly fascinating pages, Jefferson emerges with
such vitality that it seems as if he might still be alive today.”—Doris Kearns
Goodwin
Founding Fathers Encyclopaedia Britannica 2007-08-03 Offers a concise
biographical dictionary of important early American statesmen and leaders, from
"Abigail Adams" to "George Wythe," with additional entries on key issues and
events relevant to the formation of the United States.
Young Benjamin Franklin Nick Bunker 2019-08-20 In this new account of
Franklin's early life, Pulitzer finalist Nick Bunker portrays him as a complex,
driven young man who elbows his way to success. From his early career as a
printer and journalist to his scientific work and his role as a founder of a
new republic, Benjamin Franklin has always seemed the inevitable embodiment of
American ingenuity. But in his youth he had to make his way through a harsh
colonial world, where he fought many battles with his rivals, but also with his
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wayward emotions. Taking Franklin to the age of forty-one, when he made his
first electrical discoveries, Bunker goes behind the legend to reveal the
sources of his passion for knowledge. Always trying to balance virtue against
ambition, Franklin emerges as a brilliant but flawed human being, made from the
conflicts of an age of slavery as well as reason. With archival material from
both sides of the Atlantic, we see Franklin in Boston, London, and Philadelphia
as he develops his formula for greatness. A tale of science, politics, war, and
religion, this is also a story about Franklin's forebears: the talented family
of English craftsmen who produced America's favorite genius.
James Monroe Tim McGrath 2020-05-05 The extraordinary life of James Monroe:
soldier, senator, diplomat, and the last Founding Father to hold the
presidency, a man who helped transform thirteen colonies into a vibrant and
mighty republic. “A first-rate account of a remarkable life.” —Jon Meacham,
Pulitzer Prize-winning author of The Soul of America Monroe lived a life
defined by revolutions. From the battlefields of the War for Independence, to
his ambassadorship in Paris in the days of the guillotine, to his own role in
the creation of Congress's partisan divide, he was a man who embodied the
restless spirit of the age. He was never one to back down from a fight, whether
it be with Alexander Hamilton, with whom he nearly engaged in a duel
(prevented, ironically, by Aaron Burr), or George Washington, his hero turned
political opponent. This magnificent new biography vividly recreates the epic
sweep of Monroe’s life: his near-death wounding at Trenton and a brutal winter
at Valley Forge; his pivotal negotiations with France over the Louisiana
Purchase; his deep, complex friendships with Thomas Jefferson and James
Madison; his valiant leadership when the British ransacked the nation’s capital
and burned down the Executive Mansion; and Monroe’s lifelong struggle to reckon
with his own complicity in slavery. Elected the fifth president of the United
States in 1816, this fiercest of partisans sought to bridge divisions and sow
unity, calming turbulent political seas and inheriting Washington's mantle of
placing country above party. Over his two terms, Monroe transformed the nation,
strengthening American power both at home and abroad. Critically acclaimed
author Tim McGrath has consulted an extensive array of primary sources, many
rarely seen since Monroe's own time, to conjure up this fascinating portrait of
an essential American statesman and president.
The Strategy of Victory Thomas Fleming 2017-10-10 A sweeping and insightful
grand strategic overview of the American Revolution, highlighting Washington's
role in orchestrating victory and creating the US Army Led by the Continental
Congress, the Americans almost lost the war for independence because their
military thinking was badly muddled. Following the victory in 1775 at Bunker
Hill, patriot leaders were convinced that the key to victory was the home-grown
militia--local men defending their families and homes. But the flush of early
victory soon turned into a bitter reality as the British routed Americans
fleeing New York. General George Washington knew that having and maintaining an
army of professional soldiers was the only way to win independence. As he
fought bitterly with the leaders in Congress over the creation of a regular
army, he patiently waited until his new army was ready for pitched battle. His
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first opportunity came late in 1776, following his surprise crossing of the
Delaware River. In New Jersey, the strategy of victory was about to unfold. In
The Strategy of Victory, preeminent historian Thomas Fleming examines the
battles that created American independence, revealing how the creation of a
professional army worked on the battlefield to secure victory, independence,
and a lasting peace for the young nation.
The Tinkerers Alec Foege 2013-01-01 From its earliest years, the United States
was a nation of tinkerers: men and women who looked at the world around them
and were able to create something genuinely new from what they saw. Guided by
their innate curiosity, a desire to know how things work, and a belief that
anything can be improved, amateurs and professionals from Benjamin Franklin to
Thomas Edison came up with the inventions that laid the foundations for
America's economic dominance. Recently, Americans have come to question whether
our tinkering spirit has survived the pressures of ruthless corporate
organization and bottom-line driven caution. But as Alec Foege shows in The
Tinkerers, reports of tinkering's death have been greatly exaggerated. Through
the stories of great tinkerers and inventions past and present, Foege documents
how Franklin and Edison's modern-day heirs do not allow our cultural obsessions
with efficiency and conformity to interfere with their passion and creativity.
Tinkering has been the guiding force behind both major corporate-sponsored
innovations such as the personal computer and Ethernet, and smaller scale
inventions with great potential, such as a machine that can make low-cost
eyeglass lenses for people in impoverished countries and a device that uses
lasers to shoot malarial mosquitoes out of the sky. Some tinkerers attended the
finest engineering schools in the world; some had no formal training in their
chosen fields. Some see themselves as solo artists; others emphasize the
importance of working in teams. What binds them together is an ability to
subvert the old order, to see fresh potential in existing technologies, and to
apply technical know-how to the problems of their day. As anyone who has feared
voiding a warranty knows, the complexity of modern systems can be needlessly
intimidating. Despite this, tinkerers can -- and do -- come from anywhere,
whether it's the R&D lab of a major corporation, a hobbyist's garage, or a
summer camp for budding engineers. Through a lively retelling of recent history
and captivating interviews with today's most creative innovators, Foege reveals
how the tinkering tradition remains, in new and unexpected forms, at the heart
of American society and culture.
Thomas Jefferson Captivating History 2018-07-16 Did you know that Thomas
Jefferson rewrote the Bible? Although one can speak of Thomas Jefferson in a
tediously factual way, he was an enigma. Historically, he is noted for writing
the Declaration of Independence, which was a daring and courageous statement of
the rights of Americans and, indeed, of all people. Hidden beneath the many
cloaks of legalistic terminologies that he was fond of using, all the strengths
and vulnerabilities of Jefferson as a man were there too. Like many people of
today, he had a difficult childhood. He also liked to party while in college
and loved to play the fiddle. The names of his friends and colleagues are
featured in all the history books of yesteryear and today-Patrick Henry, John
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Adams, George Washington, Lewis and Clark, Benjamin Harrison, and Lafayette.
Thomas Jefferson also knew the scoundrels of the day like Benedict Arnold and
Aaron Burr. He was not only a lawyer, a statesman, and a founding father of the
USA, but a political and moral philosopher. He even rewrote the Bible. But
that's not all... This captivating history book covers topics such as: Young
Jefferson Leaps into Adulthood "Two if by sea!" - Jefferson: Evolution into a
Revolutionary Jefferson and the Declaration of Independence The "War" Governor
of Virginia The Many Roles of Thomas Jefferson 1785-1800 The Third President of
the US Jefferson Re-Elected in 1804 Intellectual, Writer, Farmer And much more!
So if you want to learn more about the remarkable life of Thomas Jefferson,
click "add to cart"!
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